DUCK CREEK VILLAGE, UTAH CAR SHOW JUNE 16, 2018

Frank and Carol Gagliardi so enjoy living in the Southern Utah mountains and they are inviting you for a visit. Their little village is having their 3rd annual People’s Choice Show & Shine Car Show and they would love for LVCA to participate. The show will be Saturday June 16th from 10-4. At 8,500’ elevation, Duck Creek Village is a log cabin community located 3 ½ hours north of Las Vegas, east of Cedar City. The last 30 miles is up the mountain on a great Corvette road via Scenic Byway Highway 14. 
After the car show, Frank and Carol invite you to come to their cabin for an early dinner before your drive back to Vegas. They live down a 1¼ mile well-maintained dirt road. If you do not wish to drive your vette on it, you can leave your car in a paved parking lot and a shuttle will take you to their cabin. Come enjoy the cool mountain air under the trees at their cabin tucked in the woods. Accounting for the time change, you should be home by 9 pm.

Attached to this email are the flyer and the car show application form. Due to the size of the village, they can only accommodate 75 vehicles.  
If you would like to go to Frank and Carol’s after the car show, they would like to know how many will be eating. They would also like to know how many would like a shuttle ride. Ask Scott Mergele about driving a vette on our roads. After registering, would you please let them know you are coming to their cabin? They can be reached at gold82vette@embarqmail.com; cabin phone (435) 682-3762 or Carol’s cell (702) 373-6632. 
If you want to come up Friday afternoon, or stay until Sunday morning, there are a number of accommodations.  Here are some suggestions:

    www.pinewoodsresort.com  flat parking, motel style rooms, very close to Highway 14 & Gagliardi’s

    www.thelodgeatduckcreek.com  across the meadow behind the village, apartment style, ½ mile on dirt road
    www.aspenviewcottages.com  in the village, just off the paved main street
    www.familytimevacationrentals.com or VRBO. Get several couples together to rent a large cabin.
    www.duckcreekvillage.com  for rental & car show information, calendar of events, sightseeing, etc.

The car show application should be on this website by the end of the week.

Contact property managers to see which subdivision is the best for a vette. I would avoid Strawberry, Swain’s Creek, Meadow View Estates and Movie Ranch Estates as their dusty roads are long or steep to get to.
Directions to Duck Creek Village: North on Interstate 15. Take exit 57 in Cedar City. At the end of the off ramp, turn right onto Main Street. Pass Smith’s; at Zion’s Bank, turn right onto Center Street/ Highway 14.  You will lose cell service in the next mile. Duck Creek Village is at mile marker 30, there will be signs for participant check-in at the east entrance to the village. How cool would it be to see a Corvette caravan arriving on the mountain!
